
 

 

 

 

 

 

TOWN OF BROOKLYN  

RESOURCE RECOVERY COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF NO SCHEDULED MONTHLY MEETING 

 

 

The Resource Recovery Commission will not hold a regular meeting on Wednesday, February 

12, 2014 due to the Lincoln’s Birthday Holiday. Next regularly scheduled meeting will be held 
on Wednesday, March 12, 2014, 7 p.m. at the Brooklyn Town Hall, 4 Wolf Den Road.  

 

 

 

_____________________________ 

Michael Barry, Chairman  


